Agenda item 18.1 G & F August 2024

Installation of dropped kerb between the Skate park and Nottingham Road Car
Park

To allow inclusive access to the skatepark for all users a dropped kerb is required near the
installed concrete path . This to be installed before the official opening on 7 September

3 suppliers have been asked to quote for

Quote to install drop kerb to new skate park Southwell leisure centre .

Dig out section of footpath and existing kerbs install new kerbs two flat and two tapered.
Hand lay base tarmac and roll and lay top layer of tarmac and roll

Quote 1 £2200 previously used supplier

Quote 2 £2500 previously used supplier

Quote 3 - £3108 Recommended supplier with reinforced concrete to match and not tarmac
for longevity and in keeping with skate park - brushed finish and trawled edge and concrete
bollard to stop vehicle access, ramped up to correct gradient. Plus pedestrian bollard.

Decision required

To accept quote 3

Monies to be allocated from the remaining Skatepark budget of £ 3275.00

Compiled by L Wright 03/07/2024



